
9 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Grandparents/Friends Day  
Friday 20 March 2020 

 
On Friday 20 March we are inviting all grandparents or grandfriends to Alfords Point Public School to 
spend a special morning with their grandchildren. We do understand that it is sometimes impossible for 
grandparents to attend and that all children do like to have someone there to show their work to. So it 
may be a grandparent or a special friend or neighbour or aunty or uncle that may come on that morning 
from 10am. Parents are also most welcome. 
 
Upon arriving, Grandparents/friends/parents are invited to join their grandchildren in the classroom 
where students will be working on special activities through to recess time. These activities will be 
related to the Harmony Day theme ‘Everyone Belongs’.  
 
Morning tea will be provided at 10.50 am and we are asking that each child bring a small plate of easy 
finger food (please ensure this food is nut free as we have anaphylactic students in our school). A 
hot cup of tea or coffee, for adults only, will be available from 11am. 
 
 
Here is the program for the day 
  10.00 am – 10.50 am  Open Classrooms 
  11.00 am – 11.30 am   Morning Tea 
  11.30 am    Visitors leave and normal classes resume 
 
We look forward to you joining us to celebrate grandparents/grandfriends day. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Annette Wein 
Principal 
 


